
 
 

Public Notice of a Runoff Election 
October 17, 2022 

 
Congratulations to Candidates Blewett and Webber on having been elected to represent 
School District No. 49 in Trustee Electoral Area 1. 
 
Candidates Hope and Koroluk, had a difference of one vote after the preliminary count. 
As customary the Chief Elections Offer, Janet Prestley recounted the vote, and the 
results of the recount were a tie.  

 
Thus, in accordance with Local Government Act Section 152 a runoff election is to be 
held on a Saturday, no later than 50 days after the count was completed, date to be 
announced. 
 
The Candidates of the runoff election will be the unsuccessful candidates from the 
original election who do not choose to withdraw. No new nominations are required or 
permitted.  

 
Candidates eligible for election will be: 

 
Christina Hoppe 

Marlene King 
Nicola Koroluk 

Olivia Mack 
 

Candidates have three days to advises Chief Elections Officer, Janet Prestley in writing if 
they wish to withdraw. 


